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I am a GP of 38 years practice. The new code could prevent me from speaking plainly
about
matters that challenge my conscience eg euthanasia, childhood gender dysphoria, outcome
of children adopted by same sex partners, late term abortions etc. I value my freedom of
speech as a Medical Practitioner to be able to speak frankly with my patients, colleagues
and the general public.
Dr Yvonne Amos MBBS.

mailto:medboardconsultation@ahpra.gov.au

